
HIGH PRESSURE NEWS

Product cancellation

Combination pumps

BKP

https://www.bierihydraulics.com/de/index.html


We would like to inform you that the BIERI combination 

pump BKP is being withdrawn from our range. 

Currently, individual pumps are still available. Please 

check your needs in a timely manner. In case of 

questions or uncertainties, our sales team is at your 

disposal.
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